



From Our Administrator:

Dear RCCA Families:

We have finished an amazing first full week of school and we are loving every minute of being together each school day!

God has given us amazing weather which allows outdoor recess, PE, and for our 7th-12th graders - opportunities to be outside for some classes.

RCCA is committed to nurture, love and pray for your children. We will educate them with excellence, We will help lead them into a personal relationship with Jesus Christ, and strive for spiritual maturity. We are committed to following God's call for their lives. What a blessing!

Serving Christ, Mrs. Jeni Chase RCCA School Administrator



























Sationalary



SCHOOL PICTURE DAY

FRIDAY, SEPT. 20TH